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From:
Sent: Thursday, 2 July 2015 9:12 PM
To: Select Committee into the Operations of the RSPCA WA
Subject: RSPCA

03 Jul zois

Dear Sir

I am writing this email in support of the RSPCA, Western Australia.

I believe that the RSPCA needs substantial Government funding due to the increase in animal cruelty cases in this
State. Their overall objective is to protect defenceless animals from abuse and neglect.

I do not want Animal Welfare compromised in any way.

Yours faithfully

Anne Dewson


